
 
          

The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 
Schools 

 
16th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Class 1 Yorkshire Railway Museum Trip – Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

Class One this half term are learning all about transport - and why it is important. Reception 
children will be learning all about the different types of transport and discussing when and where 
they have used these. Year 1 children are specifically looking at the topic 'How did we learn to fly'. 

Children will be visiting the Yorkshire Railway museum in York, to explore a range of different 
types of trains through history. They will be able to get up close and personal to the different 
models, comparing size, how they work, and which countries they came from. There will be lots of 
discussion around any train trips they may have personally taken too! 

IMPORTANT: Please note that all children across the Federation will be travelling by coach from 
Ripley Endowed CE Primary School. We will be rotating schools throughout the year, in relation to 
distance to the venue, in order for us to minimise coach costs. We therefore require all parents 
across the Federation to drop off children at Ripley at 8.30am and collect from Ripley at 3.15pm, 
on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. All children will require a packed lunch brought in from home for 
the visit.  

We appreciate that you may need to drop siblings at different schools therefore, if you need to 
discuss the option of wraparound care, please speak to your school administrator who will be able 
to provide different options for that day. 

Children should wear full school uniform for the trip with comfortable walking shoes. 

The cost of the trip will be £10.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach. Access to the Museum 
is free of charge. This payment is now available on ParentMail. By paying for this item, and ticking 
the required consent box when checking out of payments, you are giving permission for your child 
to travel to and from Ripley Endowed CE Primary School (applies to all children across the 
Federation) via coach to The Yorkshire Railway Museum on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. 

Please complete payment by 9am Monday 22nd January, if you consent for your child to attend the 
trip. If you wish to discuss any financial matters is confidence, please do not hesitate to contact 
your School Administrator. 

Very Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs S Randall 
Federation Admin Team 


